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Eastside High School’s Final Graduation in Historic Building

Camden, NJ – The Camden City School District is proud to announce the final graduation 

ceremony of Eastside High School's Class of 2024. This milestone marks the end of an era as the 

last graduating class in the current historic building. The event will be held on Tuesday, June 25, 

2024, at 5:00 PM at Mike Rozier Stadium.

As we celebrate the achievements of our students, we also look forward to the future with the 

upcoming construction of the new Eastside High School. This new facility will provide 

state-of-the-art resources and opportunities for future generations, continuing our commitment 

to excellence in education.

The graduation ceremony will feature speeches from distinguished guests, including school 

officials and student representatives, highlighting the accomplishments of the Class of 2024 and 

the legacy of the current Eastside High School building.

What: Eastside High School’s Last Graduation Ceremony in the Current Building

When: Tuesday, June 25, 2024, from 5:00 PM - 6:00 PM

Where: Eastside High School Football Field (3100 Federal St, Camden, NJ 08105) (rain-Eastside 
HS gym)
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